
THE AMBASSADOR OF CYPRUS TO PORTUGAL
VISITS IDEA
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It was wonderful to have with us the Ambassador of Cyprus to Portugal, HE Andreas Ignatiou, to discuss
ways of further promoting Cyprus on the international innovation scene. On the same day, we had the
pleasure to also welcome Alexander Apostolides and Natasa Christou who offered their valuable insights
and experience to our upcoming new cycle startups. Thank you for helping, thank you for sharing, thank
you for inspiring!

Georgeous Lisbon
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It felt great to have with us our friends from RISE, Yiorgos Chrysanthou and Spyros Nikolaou
and from Bank of Cyprus Cultural Foundation, Ioanna L. Hadjicosti regarding collaboration in
the area of bringing culture and arts nearer to technology. Such initiatives aim to strengthen the
Cypriot Cultural and Art landscape and build bridges between research and the business sector.
We are thrilled to be a part of this cooperation!

COLLABORATION BETWEEN IDEA, BOC
CULTURAL FOUNDATION & RISE

WORKSHOP ON "I.T.-CORPORATE CULTURE"
IDEA had the pleasure to host a
workshop on ‘IT- Corporate Culture’
delivered by our colleagues Andreas
Alexandrou and Demetris Papallis
from the Bank of Cyprus.Participants
were a large number of employees
from the Bank of Cyprus, working
in teams, exploiting new routes on
further strengthening the cultural
landscape in Bank of Cyprus IT
Department. It is a great honour for
us to host such events at our
premises and we invite similar
initiatives in the future.



IDEA AT OPEN DISCUSSION "RESEARCH -
INNOVATION - DEVELOPMENT"
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IDEA attended the Open Discussion
on “Research – Innovation &
Development” organised by the
Research Promotion Foundation. Its
brilliant to see a room FULL of
people, from all sectors, eager to
discuss the promotion of innovation
in our country! Special highlight of
the evening: The aspiration of our
Chief Scientist: “We are all good
captains in our very good ships. We
just need to work in a collaborative
way, move towards a common
direction”. Congratulations to all
participants who expressed their
opinions and contributed with their
valuable comments.

JCC VISITS OUR PREMISES AND MEETS IDEA'S
STARTUPS
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